GOLDEN TOWNSHIP MARCH 27, 2014 SPECIAL BOARD MEETING PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

Special board meeting of the Golden Township Board was called to order by the acting Chairman, Kevin Ackley, at 7:33 pm.

Board members present: Connie Cargill, Kevin Ackley, Rachel Iteen. Also present: Jake Whelpley, Zoning administrator; and two guests

Absent: Don Walsworth, Carl Fuehring

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The acting chairman, Mr. Ackley, opened the public hearing for the Five Year Recreational Plan

- 1. Mr. Whelpley explained the updates to the Five Year Recreational Plan to include the development of the newly acquired Golden Township Park at Silver Lake Sand Dunes.
- 2. The public asked questions concerning the new park and spoke in favor of the park, and they said how they thought it was an asset to the community.
- 3. The public inquired about availability of grants to assist in the development of the park.

After Discussion, the public hearing was closed.

Motion by Mrs. Cargill, supported by Mr. Ackley, to approve the Five Year Recreational Plan for Golden Township, all yes, the motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:43 pm.

Respectfully submitted by,

Rachel Iteen Golden Township Clerk